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Non-Discrimination Policy 
 

 It is the policy of the County to provide equal opportunity in employment to all 
employees and applicants for employment.  There will be no discrimination against any 
employee because of race, creed, color, religion, national origin, sex, age, veteran status 
or disability.  If at any time you feel that you or someone else or the public is being 
discriminated against or is being targeted for discrimination, you must report the 
discrimination or potential discrimination to both your Department Head and the County 
Administrator.  If no remedial action is taken, you must then report the discrimination or 
potential discrimination to the Board of Supervisors.  Any act in unison with one who 
discriminates shall also be considered discrimination. 
 


